
19 December 2022 

Te Tupu Ngātahi 
Supporting Growth 

PO Box 105218 
Auckland 1143 

Auckland Council 
C/o Todd Elder 
Planning North/West – Plans and Places 

Dear Todd 

Re: NORTH WEST LOCAL ARTERIALS NOTICES OF REQUIREMENT 

This letter is to advise that Auckland Transport gives notice of requirement for six new designations 
and two alterations to existing Designation 1437 and Designation 1433 together as part of the North 
West Local Arterials Project.  

The lodgment documents have been prepared together as one package and are in four volumes as 
follows: 

− Volume 1: Form 18 for each of the eight notices
− Volume 2: Assessment of Effects on the Environment
− Volume 3: General Arrangement Layout Plans
− Volume 4: Supporting Technical Assessments

These have been emailed to you via file transfer links and a USB drive will be delivered to the 
Auckland Council reception at 135 Albert Street. 

Please contact me in the first instance if there are any queries. 

Yours sincerely, 

John Daly 
North West – AEE Lead  

mailto:john.daly@supportinggrowth.nz
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